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From:   Fabio Woytal <pietrospizza@gmail.com>
Sent:   Friday, March 28, 2014 12:24 PM
To:     Bohl, James; Perez, Jose; Wade, Willie; Bauman, Robert; Kovac, Nik; 
Lee, Chris
Cc:     tony.zielinski@rocketmail.com
Subject:        Dover Street Development

To whom may be concerned,  

As business owners in the Bay View Community, we feel that the Dover Street Development is 
not a good proposal.  We feel that it is not the highest and best use for that land at the current 
time.  We are opposed to the project.  

Thanks,
 

Fabio F.F. Woytal
Pietro's Pizza LLC
Work 1:  414-483-0650
Work 2:  414-483-3033
Personal: 414-736-8838
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are for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) identified above. This message may contain 
information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure under 
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